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both our school and Little Lizards parents 
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Sports Day was fantastic! Congratulations to overall winners - team Church Cove.  



                                                     

 

Sunhats & Cream 

Now that the lovely sunny weather has arrived- though maybe not today! 

Please ensure that your child has a hat in school every day and that sun 

cream has been applied before they come to school. They may apply more sun 

cream throughout the day if necessary. This message is especially important 

for the children in Seagulls class who spend a lot of time outside! 

 

Year 6 Mullion School Information  

 Wednesday 12th June - Move Up Morning & Junior 

Cluster Sports afternoon. 

 Thursday 13th June - Year 6 Parents Meeting at Mullion 

School - 7pm. 

 Tuesday 25th June – Move Up Day – Year 6 children to spend the day at Mullion School.  

We welcome our new Reception children to Landewednack and the children will spend the day in 

the class/year group they will be in in September.  

 Year 6 Summer Club is also on offer for the children during the summer holidays. 

 Please call Mullion School for more details and to book your child a place. 01326 290098 
 

New Class and year Groups 

Children (and parents) will be informed of their new class and if they are moving before our first 

Move Up Morning next Wednesday 12th June.  A letter should come home with your children this 

evening explaining the changes from September.  

 

Cluster Sports Year 3-6 

The annual Cluster Sports event takes place next Wednesday afternoon at Mullion School from 1pm. 

Letters have gone home with those children taking part. Please ensure all consent slips are returned 

on Monday morning. Our year 6 children will meet us there as they will have spent their first morning 

as Year 7 pupils! They will need to take their PE kit and trainers to Mullion with them to get changed 

in to after the lunch.  

 

Tag Rugby Club 

Tag Rugby Club will run for only one more session this summer term and that will be on Monday 24th 

June in preparation for a tournament on Friday 28th June. This is due to the school choir needing to 

practise on a Monday afternoon after half term for a performance at the Mid-Summer Bonfire.  

 

Mid-Summer Bonfire 

The annual Mid – Summer Bonfire event will take place this on Friday 21st June from 6pm on the 

Village Green. Our Country Dancers will be performing outside The Top Hose Inn.  
 

Head Lice  

We have had several reports of head lice doing the rounds again! Please could we 

politely ask that children are checked and treated accordingly over half term so 

we can eradicate this problem. 
 

 

 



                                                     

 

Students from Switzerland 

As with last year, we hope to be invite some Swiss students to 

Landewednack School for work experience from 23rd June – 6th July 

To enable this to go ahead, the students would be seeking 

accommodation during their time at Landewednack, and to support 

their learning of the English language. Ideally it is hoped they can be 

accommodated separately. Each host family is paid £300.  

If you or anyone you know is able to host these students, please see Mrs Jones or Lyndsay Bray. 

        

Little Lizards Notices 

· Could all children please bring sun hats and sun cream (labelled )- Please can children have 

sun cream on when they arrive (staff will have some at Little Lizards for those who forget) 

Children who require a special medicated sun cream please ensure this is with them at all 

times or please give to a  member of staff.   

· Please ensure that your children are collected at the end of their session time. A reminder 

that charges are payable for late pick up. 

· Can all children bring a spare change of clothes everyday (including socks) Now that the 

weather is warming up we will have more water play and activities outside. Also children in 

nappies need to have wipes provided as well.  

· All children need to bring a water bottle each day (labelled) - now it is warming up it is 

important the children can stay hydrated and access their own bottles. A reminder also 

that grapes need to be cut in half in the children’s lunch boxes, as left whole this could be 

a choking hazard.  

· Bookings for September – please start booking your children in for September 2019 for 

day care– pop into Little Lizards to see a member of staff. 

· Sports Day 
 

Fundraising Disco!  

Children in Kittiwakes class will be hosting a disco on Friday 14th June from 

5.30 – 7. The disco is open to all year groups (parents of younger children are 

welcome to stay) there will be refreshments for sale and a quieter film room. 

There will also be face painting and tattooing!  This is being held in aid of the 

Kittiwakes Bristol Residential trip taking place in July. More information will 

follow…….. 
 

 

Ordering School Uniform 

Please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

Mr Burgoyne’s Music Star of the Week 

Congratulations to Oliver for being Mr Burgoyne’s Music Star of the Week. Oliver has practised every 

day and Mr Burgoyne said that is excellent!  

 

 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                     

 

Lizard Tea Treat Singers 

Thank you again to those parents and friends of the school who came to sing with the children and 

The Lizard Tea Treat Singers on Monday afternoon. It’s not too late to get involved, there are 2 

more singing sessions on 10th & 17 June. Come along to school on those dates and just join in. Please 

see the poster attached to this emailed newsletter for more details. We have been asked by the 

organisers of these sessions for parental permission to use any photographs which may be taken 

during the singing times. The photographs will only be taken of very large groups of children and 

never individually. Some pictures may also appear on the Kanna Kernow / Jo Mayes Arts Projects 

social media sites. Please contact me as soon as possible if you DO NOT want your child to appear in 

the photographs. 

 

Dinner Money 

A polite reminder, please that if possible dinner money is paid weekly rather than on a daily basis.  
 

A visit from Derek Thomas MP 

Derek Thomas MP visited the school this morning and the children were able to chat with him for a 

while. He was shown around our school and Little Lizards was very impressed, commenting how very 

polite our children were during his visit.   

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Wednesday 12th June – All Pupils “Move Up Day” – Year 6 to spend the morning Mullion School too! 

Wednesday 12th June – Cluster Sports at Mullion School from 1pm. Selected Years 3-6 involved 

Thursday 13th June – Year 6 Parents Meeting in Mullion School Hall 7pm. Children can also attend  

Thursday 20th June – Brighter Smiles Oral Health – Seagulls Children 

Friday 21st June – Mid-Summer Bonfire & Landewednack Country Dancers on the Village Green 6pm  

Tuesday 25th June – Move Up Day. Year 6 children to Mullion School for the day 

Monday 8th – Wednesday 10th July – Kittiwakes residential trip to Bristol 

Friday 19th July – Summer Celebration on the school field Time TBC…… 

Monday 22nd July – Little Lizards & Year 6 Leavers Assembly from 1.30pm All Welcome 

Wednesday 24th July – Break Up for the Summer Holidays! – 1.30pm 

Autumn Term 2019 

Thursday 5th September – Return to School & Little Lizards  

Friday 20th September – Jeans for Genes Day 

Monday 28th October – INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Friday 6th December 2019 – Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire - Our choir will be in attendance 

Monday 24th February 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 21st July 2020 – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd July 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Thursday 23rd July 2020- INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

